

(256) 442- 2172 ext. 8

## Important Band News - March 6, 2018

Please read this information on our blog at: www.shs-band.com/blog

- 1. TRIP INFORMATION: Thank you to everyone who came out to our trip meeting last night! This is going to be an amazing experience for all of us. Everything that was covered last night has been uploaded to the "TRIP" page on our band website. Please visit this page to view our itinerary, meeting notes, sign up for the remind class & even download the audio & music files for our parade tune!
- 2. **DISNEY REHEARSALS:** Don't forget; we only have 3 rehearsals to prepare for our performance in the Magic Kingdom! Every second counts. Rehearsals last from 3 5 pm this Thursday, Friday & Monday. Please plan to stay just a bit longer on Monday as this is when we will issue uniforms & garment bags to students. Parents, you're more than welcome to attend Monday's rehearsal in the school parking lot.
- 3. **BEDSHEETS:** Our bed sheet orders are in! Please let us know immediately if there are any errors in your order. There are always a few & we will take care of them as quickly as we can. Thank you for your patience & understanding.
- 4. **ETOWAH CO. MENTAL HEALTH CAMPUS WALK 3/10:** SHS is hosting a Mental Health Walk this Saturday, March 10<sup>th</sup> from 9-10:30 am on campus. Mr. Winningham has asked for our Drumline to play as part of the opening ceremonies & for our band students to sign up and participate as walker. This is completely voluntary; however, we **strongly** encourage you to attend. Mr. Winningham has said that there will be some incentive for students who participate. Please sign up with Mr. Weaver or Mrs. Hammock today!